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I urge you not to add to the tax burden in our great state of Oregon. Tires are already 

very expensive. It recently cost me over $1,000 to get a new set of tires on my car. 

Adding to this cost would be harmful for everyone, as we're still dealing with runaway 

inflation in many parts of our economy. Please stop coming up with ways to tax us 

more and instead adopt a more fiscally conservative and responsible budget. Let's 

fund the things that matter most first. 


